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Gibraltar Finance supports STEP Manchester 2016 

Gibraltar Finance is attending and sponsoring STEP 2016 Manchester Conference on 30th 

September 2016. Senior Executive Paul Astengo will lead the Gibraltar delegation.  

The one day conference continues the regional tour of STEP conferences and follows closely 

on from the Edinburgh event. The content will be delivered by excellent speakers and the 

delegation will engage with delegates from Manchester in considering the expanding 

offering we enjoy in the private client space.  

Minister for Financial Services, the Hon Albert Isola, commented: “We continue to drive 

business opportunity by meeting with professionals that deliver advice to our target clients. 

We have raised our profile with STEP in the UK this year as a result of the delivery of 

comprehensive private client legislation and we continue to deliver our message that we are 

open for business. The support of members of STEP Gibraltar is very much appreciated and 

adds to the impact of our endeavours.” 

Paul Astengo will be based in Manchester for the week commencing 26th September 2016, 

attending meetings with relevant contacts, and would welcome the opportunity to support 

other private sector initiatives during this time. For further information contact Paul direct 

at the office of Gibraltar Finance or via email: paul.astengo@financecentre.gov.gi.  

Further detailed information can also be obtained via the following links:  

www.step.org  

https://www.facebook.com/events/290468271303657  

 


